Sunnyslope Rock Garden
Grover Cleveland Thompson Museum
10023 North 13th Place
Phoenix, AZ 85020

July 10, 1992

The Honorable Paul Johnson
City of Phoenix

251 West Washington Street
Phoenix, Arizona 85003

Dear Mayor Johnson,

I have reached a point where I am no longer sure of what I
should do. I thought it might be best to turn to you for
guidance. Enclosed, you will find a letter I wrote to Deborah
Abele two weeks ago. I have not received a response from her.
It is my impression that the Office of Historic Preservation
was established for the purpose of fasciliating the preser-

vation of historic landmarks .

I have also enclosed several letters from the most respected
authorities in this locality to show you that I am not alone
in my opinion and concern that the Sunnyslope Rock Garden
receive some level of recognition and protection from the City

of Phoenix. I appreciate your assistance in this.
Sincerely,

Marion Blake

c.c. The Honorable Craig Tribken



